
 

ST. JOHN THE BAPTIST BYZANTINE CATHOLIC CHURCH 
185 E. Main Street Uniontown, PA 15401 

 
SCHEDULE  OF DIVINE  SERVICES 

 
Sunday, April 4       RESURRECTION OF OUR LORD – PASCHA 
     9:00 a.m.             For the Parish Family 
     (Church)             Blessing of Baskets in the parking lot 
   
Monday, April 5      BRIGHT MONDAY       (SOLEMN) 
      7:45 a.m.         Matins 
      9:00 a.m.         Divine Liturgy – For the Parish Family 
      (Church)           
Tuesday, April 6     BRIGHT TUESDAY        (SIMPLE) 
          Death of Methodius – Apostle to the Slavs 
      7:45 a.m.         Matins 
      9:00 a.m.             Divine Liturgy -  For the Parish Family 
      (Church)               
Wednesday, April 7    BRIGHT WEDNESDAY 
      8:00 a.m.                Matins 
      (Church) 
Thursday, April 8      BRIGHT THURSDAY 
      7:30 a.m.              Matins 
      8:30 a.m.              +Robert Stefancin, Req. by Anna Marie 
      (Church) 
Friday, April 9        BRIGHT FRIDAY 
       7:30 a.m.            Matins 
       8:30 a.m.            +Charles & Irene Ewanick and Fred Grena 
      (Church)             Req. by Family                
Saturday, April 10   BRIGHT SATURDAY 
     5:30 p.m.          For the Parish Family  
     (Church)  
                              
Sunday, April 11    THOMAS SUNDAY           
     9:00 a.m.             +Andrew Sr. & Mary Semachko Family – Mike & 
      (Church)  Elizabeth Patterson, Andrew Jr., John & Mary 
   Kokiko.       Req. by Vincent A. Semachko 
 
\ 
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY 3-28-2021 
 

Offering = $417.00   Candles = $153.55   Holy Day = $249.00     Palm Sunday = $1643.00    
Easter Flowers = $70.00    Easter = $160.00   Seminary = $30.00    Loose Cash = $32.00        
Reimbursement = $20.00   Paska Rolls = $374.50      TOTAL = $3149.05      
 
PRAYER REQUESTS – Cathy, Anita, Thomas, Michael, Karen, Joan, Shirley, Rachel, 
Shirley, Frank, Marsha, Cynthia, Linda, Annette, and Andrea, Connie, Chris, Melba, Ed, 
David, Kathleen, Shirley, Paul, Joan, Connie, Chris, Melba, Bob, Dominic, Clancy, Nadine, 
Robert, Ceil, PJ, Rose, Patty, Ted, Josephine, Janet, Carl, Butch, Michael, Margaret, Betty, 
Theresa, Ann, Janet, Helen, Norma Jean, Sharlene, Louis, August, MaryAnn, Gerry, 
Raymond, Ida, Barb, Dolores, Patty, Bonnie, Kay, Bill, Arlene, Janice, Dan, John, 
Charlene, Connor, BA, Wanda, Larissa, Charlie, Cindy, George Jr., Dianne, Elaine, Larry, 
Daria, Sophia, Cathy, Mike, Robin, Jay, JT, Bertie, Mark, JA, RuthAnn, Marcia, Paulette, 
Georgia, Vince, Louis, Helen, JA, Troy, Traci, Trevor, Carolyn, Ray, Cherisse, Tanner, 
Kylie, Bailee, Carter, Cole, Cooper, Connie, Riley, Connor, Nancy, Kris, Tom, Rene, Buzzy, 
Pete, Richard, Debbie, Dan, Colleen, Bill, Wendy, Don, Paul, Mary Ann, Lisa, Tim, Mary, 
Pam, Jamie, Chris, Cindy, Mike, Dianne, Helen, Donna, George, Dorothy, Michelle, 
Hannah, Tammy, James, Ashley, Chris, Jameson, Patrick, Michelle, Olivia, Barbara, Herb, 
Carol, Mark, Dennis, Michael, Mike, Monica, Jack, Rosemary, Michelle, Sr. Anastasia, Ed, 
David, Frank, Zeke, Susan, Paul, Rose, Charlotte, Paul, Margaret, Bernie, Mike, Mickie, 
Barb, Dave, Edward, Alice, Mason, Melanie, Melvin, Jean, Joyce, Richard, Jean. 
 
PLEASE CALL IN – Because of the increase in Covid cases, it is more important than ever 
that you please continue to call us on THURSDAYS only at 724-434-5355 to RSVP your 
attendance at Divine Liturgy on Saturday and Sunday.  
 
BULLETINS – If you wish to receive the weekly (Sunday) bulletin on a regular basis by 
email, please write your e-mail address on a slip of paper and put it the offertory.  If you are 
home-bound and wish to receive a bulletin regularly, please call the church office at 724-
438-6027 and leave a message.  Also, all church services held at St. John the Baptist and at 
St. Stephen are listed on the St. John website www.stjohnbaptist-byzcath-uniontown.org 
 
THANK YOU – A sincere thank you to all who made and sold paska and long rolls, and a  
sincere thank you to all those who helped decorate the church.  Also Father Ron thanks 
everyone for their well wishes and prayers during this Easter season. 
   

☦CHOOSE LIFE!  For those in the pro-life movement, that their faith and trust in 
the Lord may carry them through difficult times, we pray to the Lord. 

 

 

 

 



 

E-MAIL BULLETINS AND OTHER ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 If you want a Sunday Bulletin e-mailed to your home on a regular basis, 
please fill out the form below with your name and print your correct e-mail address.   
Name________________________  E-Mail Address____________________________ 
If you are home-bound and unable to attend the Divine Liturgy, please indicate how 
you want to receive a Sunday Bulletin on a regular basis. 
Name_________________________        Home-Bound Parishioner 
US Mail_____ E-Mail Address________________________________________ 
Please return this form by US Mail to St. John or put it in the Offertory basket. 
  
 
 
 
 
 


